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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderwoman of the 15th District, on behalf of
residents of Melvin Avenue, requesting No Parking signs be placed on the north side of the 700 block
of Melvin Avenue.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 03-19-18: Receive and file.

Fiscal Note: N/A

File #: 0253-18, Version: A

City of Racine Printed on 4/16/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

